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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It is with great sadness we have had to cancel our end of year celebrations as gatherings 
indoor are not permitted under the government guidelines. Although we will not be able to 
hold a Year 6 Prom, we still feel it is important to mark this significant milestone with your 
children.  
 
This year’s plan is to hold a celebration outside in the MUGA and playground, as this is a 
large space, which allows for outside social distancing. This will give the children an 
opportunity to catch up with their friends and for us to have an end of year award assembly. 
  

This celebration is free as we want to take the opportunity to say thank you to the children 
for all their hard work this year. 
 

This celebration will be held on Monday 20th July 2020. 
Children, and any parents who wish to attend, should arrive via the MUGA gates from 

1.00pm for food and a catch up.  

The award assembly will start at 2.00pm promptly. Once the awards are over the children 
can leave.  
 
The children should attend in their party clothes.  
 
You can either return the form below or call the school to confirm that your child will be 
attending. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this year,  
 
Ms Glover and Miss Hobbs 
 

Year 6 celebration – Monday 20th July 2020 
 
Name of child:________________________________________________ 
 
Class:______________________________________________________ 
 

 I will be accompanying my child 

 I will drop off and collect my child 

 

Contact number:_______________________________________________ 


